
From: Rebecca Pons
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Devon Todd Battery
Date: Thursday, January 28, 2016 7:22:50 AM

Good Morning,
I apologize for the delay. Our field tech for this location has been out in the field all week. I managed
 to catch him this morning.
Thank you
 

From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD [mailto:Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2016 7:41 AM
To: Rebecca Pons <office2@sesi-nm.com>
Cc: ballen@sesi-nm.com; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Subject: RE: Devon Todd Battery
 
Rebecca,
 
Can you send a site map showing TT1 and TT2?
 
Thanks,
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 

From: Rebecca Pons [mailto:office2@sesi-nm.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 15, 2016 1:40 PM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: ballen@sesi-nm.com
Subject: Devon Todd Battery
 
Hi Heather,
Per your request: I have attached a revised remediation plan for the above location, to include the
 field data from the test trenches.  Please let me know if you concur, or if you need any additional
 information.
Have great weekend!
 
 
 
Thank you,
Rebecca
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